
  

 

 

 

 
 

 October 20, 2016 

 

Dear Dr. Nebojsa Stankovic, 

 

The Enabling the Business of Agriculture team would like to thank you for your 

invaluable contribution to the Enabling the Business of Agriculture 2017 project.  In 

recognition of your instrumental contribution we are pleased to send you a certificate of 

appreciation.  We will also share an electronic copy of the forthcoming report with you 

once it is published in early 2017. 

 

Enabling the Business of Agriculture 2017 will be the third in an annual series of reports 

providing objective measures of regulatory good practices and their enforcement in 62 

countries studied.    

Please visit our website at http://eba.worldbank.org/ to download a copy of last year’s 

report, access country specific indicator data, information on the methodology used and 

general background on our project. You will also find a “Local experts” section 

(http://eba.worldbank.org/local-experts) that acknowledges the indispensable support we 

have been fortunate to receive from contributors like you in previous years – your name 

and name of your organization may be added upon publication of the Enabling the 

Business of Agriculture 2017 report, depending upon your earlier preferences that you 

have expressed to us.  

Your contribution has been essential in ensuring the quality of the data in the Enabling 

the Business of Agriculture report, and we would appreciate it if we can rely on your 

continued cooperation with the project in the future. 

With best regards, 

 

 

Federica Saliola      Farbod Youssefi 

 

         
Program Manager               Program Manager 
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